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Monatsbrief August / September 

2014 

 
Münster, 31.08.2022 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School, 

The school year is in full swing and we are 
moving with great strides towards the darker 
season! In the next few weeks there are 
some important and interesting news and 
dates for you. At this point it should be noted 
directly that all planning is based on the cur-
rent Corona situation - possibly dates will be 
cancelled or take place differently. Now you 
can find out everything you need to know 
about the Hermann School in the current 
September newsletter! 
 
In August we celebrated a wonderful enroll-
ment! I would like to thank all those involved, 
the many helpers from the 2nd school year 
and, of course, the board of the booster club 
who organized the café for our enrollment 
parents! Many thanks 
 
All parents' evenings have already taken 
place in August, so that the school board and 
the school conference will meet on Tuesday, 
20.09.2022, 19:30. A separate invitation will 
be sent to you in due time.  
 
The month of September will begin on 
Thursday, 01.09.2022 with the annual exhi-
bition opening "Kinderfriedenstreffen" for our 
3rd and 4th graders at a central location in 
the city center (Domplatz). The children will 
be accompanied by Mrs. Wrobel, Mrs. Has-
sing and Mrs. Lutze. We wish our students a 
wonderful day on the Domplatz. 
 

On Friday, 02.09.2022, the whole Hermann 
School will experience an exercise day at 
Borussia Münster with many great exercise 
offers. The children will arrive at school on 

time at 8:00 a.m. and we will then walk toge-
ther to the sports field of Borussia Münster. 
Please remember to give your child enough 
to drink and some small fruit or vegetables 
for breakfast! Thank you very much! I would 
like to ask you that your children come to 
school already dressed in sportswear. Also, 
a small backpack with a towel to sit on would 
be helpful so your child can rest a bit and eat 
breakfast in peace. Your child will not need 
a satchel that day and no homework will be 
assigned. Childcare will follow directly after 
our field trip. 

On Thursday, 15.09.2022 our teacher trai-
nee Mrs. Borgscheiper has her exam day. 
We wish her all the best and the team of Her-
mannschule is sure: Mrs. Borgscheiper will 
pass this day with flying colors - MANY 
GOOD LUCK! 

On Friday, 16.09.2022 we will celebrate the 
traditional Lambertus-Festival for the grades 
1/2 in the schoolyard at 7.00 p.m. The 3rd 
grade will complement our JüL classes / lear-
ning groups with musical support. Our choir 
from 3/4 will also provide active support.  
You will be invited separately.  
This year I would like to thank Mrs. Ke-
ckevoet and Mr. Haase, who will actively 
support me in the basic design of the pyra-
mid. 
 
On Tuesday, 20.09.2022 is World Children's 
Day. For this special occasion for all the 
children of the world, the religious collea-
gues have planned an ecumenical service in 
the morning of classes.  
As mentioned earlier, the School Nursery 
Council and School Conference will also be 
held on Tuesday, 09/20/2022.  

 

Monthly letter September 2022 

http://www.hermannschule-muenster.de/
http://www.hermannschule-muenster.de/
mailto:Hermannschule@stadt-muenster.de


 
 

Städt. kath. Grundschule, Dahlweg 66, 48153 Münster, Tel. 0251/ 776732, Rektorin: J. Lüttikhuis,  www.hermannschule-

muenster.de, E-Mail: Hermannschule@stadt-muenster.de  

 

 
On Wednesday, 21.09.2022, our school 
newcomers will practice walking to school 
and crossing Friedrich-Ebert-Straße with our 
district police officer, Mr. Büter.  
 
As the autumn vacations start directly on 
03.10.2022, I wish you dear parents and gu-
ardians and especially you, dear pupils of 
the Hermannschule, relaxing autumn vaca-
tions and good rest. Should you go on a trip, 
please come back safe and sound.  
 
If you need further information, please 
contact our secretary's office!  
 
We wish you a wonderful and hopefully 
sunny month of September, 
  

 

Judith Lüttikhuis 

-principal- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Dates in September 2022 

01.09.2022 Exhibition opening 
children peace mee-
ting 

 

 

 

02.09.2022 

 

 

15.09.2022 

Exercise day -school 
trip- to Borussia 
Münster, start 8:00 
a.m. 

Examination day Mrs. 
Andrea Borgscheiper 

  

 

 

16.09.2022 

 

Lambertus-Fest for 
the JüL - classes (mo-
les, owls, foxes), 
19.00 o'clock on the 
schoolyard 

 

  

 

20.09.2022 Worship service for 
World Children's Day 

School guardianship 
and school con-
ference from 7:30 
p.m. 

 

  

21.09.2022 

 

03.10. – 
14.10.2022 

 

17.10.2022 

 

School walk for our 
school newcomers 
with Mr. Büter 

AUTUMN HOLIDAYS 

   

Classes start again 
after the fall vaca-
tions; 8:00 a.m. 
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